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Dear Sirs

We would like to lodge an objection to the new local plan which has been proposed.
The reasons for our objection are as follows:-

We have lived in Stretton for over 20 years and in that time we have been proud of our lovely village with all its
history.

Over the past few years there has been quite a considerable number of new houses built in the village which we
accept as things move on and there is a need for new housing as our town grows.

However, having looked at the new plan we are appalled at the unacceptable proportion of high density housing
which you are proposing to put into this village.

If these houses were to be built the village of Stretton would lose all of its historic identity.

Also the village could not cope as there is no infrastructure in place for such a large number of houses having
already been told that the Cat and Lion junction is nearly at full capacity.

We consider this as an over ambitious and unnecessary growth plan and as our current government has recently
quoted that they do not want the green belt used we think you are going against government policy as Stretton is
clearly in the green belt.

Best regards
Linda and Bryan Jones






